
 
 
 
Withdrawal of Proposed Plan Change 2: Subdivision, Land Use, and Development  
 
Invercargill City Council gives public notice of its decision on 12 November 2024 to withdraw 
Proposed Plan Change 2: Subdivision, Land Use and Development under clause 8D of 
Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991. The reason for the withdrawal is that 
Invercargill City Council is initiating a new plan change process in 2025.  
 
We appreciate the submitters feedback to date, and hope to continue working together on the 
new plan change process. 
 
For further information please contact: planning@icc.govt.nz 
 
 
 
MICHAEL DAY 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
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